
Our Faith Supper 2018  

 
Our annual Faith Supper was held on Wednesday the 24th. October 2018, at the home of Rotarian Max Abraham, 

who also generously provided the liquid refreshment, to complement the food produced and delivered by our 

members, as is usual for this event. The evening proved to be another enjoyable social function. We wish to thank 

everyone who played a part in producing and delivering the excellent variety of food, so essential in making this 

event a successful social fundraising function and particularly wish to thank Max once again for his generosity and 

hospitality. (Some additional photographs are attached below.)  
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